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Proposed Regulations: Medicaid Behavioral Health 
Psychotherapy Limits 

August 4, 2022 
 
 

New Medicaid Behavioral Health Psychotherapy Limits regulations were proposed on July 20, 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://aws.state.ak.us/OnlinePublicNotices/Notices/View.aspx?id=207454

